
Superintendent Highlight of the Week: May 9 

 Hawks Win Conference Championship. 
  

This has been a year of championships for us. This week we are pleased to congratulate the varsity 
softball team and Head Coach Neil Lasher on winning the Conference Championship. The Hawks 
defeated Port Washington 5-2 to earn the championship and move on to the County Playoffs.  

The Hawks next game will be this Thursday in the 1st Round of the Nassau County Class AA 
playoffs. Game time is 4:30 p.m. 

This is an outstanding achievement and I hope to see you there to urge them on to Victory.  They 
have made us proud and we wish them all the best!!  Go Hawks!!!! 

  

  

  
 
 


